
From: Ruby Dale-Brown 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 10:50 AM 
Subject: ACO Public Comment 
 

1. The Green Mountain Care Board must level-fund OneCare’s 
population health management/mission investments back to 
2020. 

2. The Green Mountain Care Board must commensurately reduce 
total organization compensation — level-funded to 2020. 

3. The Green Mountain Care Board must reduce total leadership 
compensation to national median levels. 

 
It is utterly unconscionable to neglect the many for the benefit of a very very 
few WITH PUBLIC DOLLARS! How dare the state approve budgets like this?! It 
is shameful and is producing real harm to real people. My neighbors. Your 
neighbors. It is selfish and I have yet to see a good argument for why we 
continue to pay these salaries. Especially when we are concurrently reducing 
the actual benefits to Vermonters that might improve their long term health 
and wellness. Shame on us.  
 


	From: Ruby Dale-Brown Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 10:50 AM
	Subject: ACO Public Comment

